
Dear parents, 

Remote learning for Industrial action day Wednesday 1st March 2023 

All work is located on teams and on the acadamy website - www.hartshill.midlandat.co.uk 

Use the following link or click on pupils, remote learning and then on the lessons links under Remote 

learning Wednesday 1st March 2023. 

https://www.hartshill.midlandat.co.uk/pupils/distance-learning 

If you have any problems accessing the work please email the homework email – 

homeworkhha@midlandat.co.uk  

 

Regards, 

Mr Showler 
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